
TO: Cashmere School Board Members 

Cashmere School District Administrators 

Cashmere Valley Record 

Wenatchee World 

KPQ 

FROM: Glenn Johnson 

Secretary, Cashmere School Board 

RE: Notice of Rescheduled Work Session 

DATE: April 28, 2016 

The May 2, 2016, 6:30AM board work session has 

been rescheduled to May 9, 2016 due to a scheduling 

conflict. 


